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Statement of the University

The Institute of Civil Engineering expresses its gratitude to the expert group
for their expert report on the international accreditation of the study programme
«Energy Efficient and Sustainable buildings», delivered by the Federal State
Autonomous Institution of Higher Professional Education «Peter the Great St.
Petersburg Polytechnic University». |

No factual errors have been revealed in the report.

We would like to express once again our gratitude to the expert group,
German accreditation agency evalag and national accreditation agency NCPA for
the large scope of highly professional work on preparing and drawing up the expert
report on evaluation and accreditation of the study programme « Energy Efficient
and Sustainable buildings » of the field of study «Construction» (08.04.01).

Director of the Institute of Civil Engineering Vatin N.I.




